
Birthdays in May 
Mike Retzlaff  - May 6 
Lori Fenner—May 12 
Brian Pierce—May 18 
Patricia Merida—May 22 
John Sturgill—May 30 
Katrina Kennedy—May 31 

May  Work Anniversaries 
Bud Roland—16 years 
Deshawnta Goodson—7 years 
Kelly Sauer—5 years 
Lee Ann Luxenberger—2 years 
Jane Vaughn—2 years 
Nancy Rinkoski—1 year 
Dezman Brandon—1 year 

DAISY AWARD 
 
       Patricia  Merida has been with spca cincinnati for 35 

years.  She is a dispatcher at the Northside location.  She  

receives and dispatches animal control calls. She likes listening 

to people and helping them solve their problems.   

       Patricia is married.  Her husband’s name is Walter.  She 

has three children, two grandchildren and three great grandchildren. She has a 

cat named Spike.  In her spare time, she enjoys gardening in her yard.   

       Patricia reminds us that “there is no better companion than an animal.” 
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Upcoming Events 

 Sheltered Paws Quarter 

Auction 

Monday, August 13, 2018 

 

 Sporting Clays 

Saturday, September 22, 2018 

 

 Sheltered Paws Quarter 

Auction 

Monday, November 12, 2018 

GOOD NEWS! 
 My mom stopped into your agency in Spring 2001 look-
ing for a cat to replace the roommate I just lost.  I still have 
“Kiki” to this day.  He was a black male kitten that was  
approximately 6 weeks old at the time.  My now 5 year old 
daughter and husband are in love with him.  Kiki is now an 
older cat, but he is spoiled rotten and loved. We give to honor 
what you did for him during his brief stay with you.   
 
Thanks 

May 

 Lyme Disease Prevention 

Month! 

National Chip Your Pet Month! 

MEMORIAL DAY 

Monday, May 28th 

 

Shelters Closed to Public 

the insider keeps you informed about what is happening with your fellow team members.  

If you have any potential articles, stories or updates, please forward to Valerie Jamison,  the 

insider Editor - vjamison@spcacincinnati.org 

HR CORNER 
 
Payday—Wednesday, May 30th 
 
The next pay day will be pushed back one day to account for  
Memorial Day.    
 
Instead of getting paid on the 29th, it will happen on May 30th. 
 
Thanks 
Ben Coffey 
 
 

Note from a grateful donor, 
received May 7, 2018 



WELCOME 

NEW EMPLOYEES! 

Nick Mossing 
Kennel Technician 
Sharonville 
Date of Hire—April 30, 2018 

 

Sahndra Caldwell 
Nursery Manager 
Sharonville   
Date of Hire—May 8, 2018 

 

Lindsey Hird 
Clinic/Vet. Technician 
Sharonville 
Date of Hire—May 9, 2018 

 

Kayla Elliott 
Intake Desk 
Northside 
Date of Hire—May 10, 2018 

 

Burgandy Roeder 
Front Desk 
Northside 
Date of Hire—May 13, 2018 

 

Joshua Evans 
Kennel Technician 
Northside 
Date of Hire—May 11, 2018 

 

Megan Melton 
Kennel Technician 
Northside 
Date of Hire—April 30, 2018 
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